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Galena Park I.S.D. Board of Trustees Recognize MacArthur Elementary Parent 

Houston, Texas: During the January Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park I.S.D. recognized 
Maria Delano for being an exceptional parent volunteer. 

Ms. Delano has volunteered at MacArthur Elementary for fve years. Tis year alone, she has 
volunteered almost 50 hours. Ms. Delano helps any way she can and greets everyone with a warm 
smile. She truly enjoys helping others. 

Galena Park I.S.D. would like to thank Ms. Delano for giving her time and efort to MacArthur 
Elementary.  

Pictured (lef to right): Wanda Heath Johnson, Board Trustee; Maria Delano; Maria 
Munoz, MacArthur Elementary principal; and Dr. Angi WIlliams, Superintendent of 
Schools 
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